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NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
South Tahoe Public Utility District 
ALTERNATIVE PLAN for 
TAHOE VALLEY SOUTH SUBBASIN (6-005.01) 
 
This notice is provided by the South Tahoe Public Utility District (District), as the plan manager, to inform the 
public of a 30-day public comment period for the first five-year update of the draft Alternative Plan (Alternative 
Plan) prepared for the Tahoe Valley South Subbasin (6-005.01) (TVS Subbasin) on behalf of the District and 
the El Dorado County Water Agency. The public comment period will commence on February 9, 2022 and 
conclude on March 11, 2022. Public comments are solicited by this Notice of Availability and will be addressed 
in a summary of comments and responses appended to the final Alternative Plan. Public comments received 
after March 11, 2022, may not be included in the final Alternative. Public comments must be submitted in 
writing and mailed or emailed to: 
 
Mail: South Tahoe Public Utility District  Email: ibergsohn@stpud.dst.ca.us 
Attention: I. Bergsohn, Plan Manager 
1275 Meadow Crest Drive 
South Lake Tahoe, CA  96150 
 
The draft Alternative Plan is the first five-year update of the Alternative Plan which was previously approved as 
an alternative to a groundwater sustainability plan by the California Department of Water Resources for the 
TVS Subbasin. The draft Alternative Plan provides a physical description of the TVS Subbasin including 
groundwater use, groundwater conditions, historical, current, and projected groundwater budgets, groundwater-
surface water interactions and assessments of potential overdraft issues, climate change impacts and 
characterization of undesirable results. The draft Alternative Plan concludes with an implementation plan 
presenting on-going, short-term, and long-term ground water management activities for the sustainable 
management of groundwater resources within the TVS Subbasin. 
 
Due to the current COVID-19 public health emergency, the draft Alternative Plan is available for public review 
from the Groundwater Management Plan page of the District’s web site (https://stpud.us/news/groundwater-
management-plan/) or from the Water Agency Newsroom page of the El Dorado County Water Agency website 
(https://www.edwateragency.org/Pages/Water-Agency-Newsroom.aspx).  
 
For additional information, please contact Ivo Bergsohn at (530) 543-6204 or email ibergsohn@stpud.us. 
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